M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
May 1, 2017
RE:

Surplus Items – Conner High School Jerseys
Tim Hitzfield, Conner High School Principal, requests the old Conner High School Basketball jerseys and uniforms being stored be declared as surplus and approved for disposal.  The items have been replaced and are no longer being utilized.  

The school requests the board declare the items surplus and approve the sale of the uniforms with the proceeds to be used as a fund raiser to offset the expense of new uniforms.
